
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Michael Stubblefield [mstubblefield@talonlpe.com] 
Tuesday, May 15, 2012 9:31 AM 
Gregston, Terry G 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hernandez, Roger; Lewis, Merle; Schultz, Brian 
RE: HACKBERRY 18 FEDERAL NO 1 

Dear Ms. Gregston, 

Due to heavy rain in the area, the remediation actions at the Hackberry 18 Federal No.l has been temporally 
suspended. On 5/16/2012 Talon/LPE will resume the remediation actions. Based upon the analytical results dated 
04/30/2012, additional excavation actions will be taken at the soil sampling locations labeled S-24, S-29 and S-44. Soil 
samples will then be collected for confirmation after the excavation is completed. 

On 5/11/2012 Talon/LPE meet with Roger Hernandez at the Hackberry 18 Federal No.l location. Roger guided me to 
other Devon Energy Corporation locations in the area that need to be downsized. Devon Energy Corporation is 
requesting approval to use the material from the downsized locations for constructing a soil lift over the 20 Mi. liner 
which is to be placed over the drilling pit area at the Hackberry 18 Federal No.l? Devon Energy Corporation is 
requesting approval to use the material from downsized locations for backfilling the excavated areas located at the 
Hackberry 18 Federal No.l location? If further information is required please contact me. 

Question: has the BLM approved the work plan which was submitted for the remediation at the Hackberry 18 Federal 
No.l release? 

Mike Stubblefield 

Project Manager 

Talon/LPE 

408 West Texas Avenue 

Artesia, New Mexico 88210 

(575) 746.8768 phone 

(575) 746.8905 fax 

(575)441.7254 cell 

www.talonlpe.com 

Better Business Bureau Torch Award for Marketplace Ethics: 2010 Winner, 2009 Finalist 
Staples Foundation for Learning Hall of Fame Recipient: 2010 
ICIC and Business Week- Top 100: 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007, 2006 
Inc. 500/5000: 2011, 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007 

From: Gregston, Terry G [mailto:tqreqsto(5)blm.gov1 
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2012 10:50 AM 
To: Michael Stubblefield 
Subject: RE: HACKBERRY 18 FEDERAL NO 1 

I have received your lab analysis. 

l 



Thank you, 

Terry Gregston 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Bureau of Land Management 
620 E. Greene St. 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
Office (575) 234-5958 
Cell (575) 361-2635 
Tax (575) 234-5927 

Confidentiality Warning: This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

From: Michael Stubblefield rmailto:mstubblefield(5)talonlpe.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2012 12:54 PM 
To: Gregston, Terry G 
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hernandez, Roger; Lewis, Merle; Schultz, Brian 
Subject: FW: HACKBERRY 18 FEDERAL NO 1 

Dear Ms. Terry Gregston, 

Talon/LPE is sending the analytical results for the soil samples collected on 4/27/2012 at the Hackberry 18 Federal No.l 
release. 

Mike Stubblefield 
Project Manager 
Talon/LPE 
408 West Texas Avenue 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 
(575) 746.8768 phone 
(575) 746.8905 fax 
(575)441.7254 cell 
www.talonlpe.com 

Better Business Bureau Torch Award for Marketplace Ethics: 2010 Winner, 2009 Finalist 
Staples Foundation for Learning Hall of Fame Recipient: 2010 
ICIC and Business Week- Top 100: 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007, 2006 
Inc. 500/5000: 2011, 2010, 7009,-2008, 2007 

From: Celey Keene [mailto:celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2012 12:35 PM 
To: Michael Stubblefield; David Adkins; Kimberly M. Wilson 
Subject: HACKBERRY 18 FEDERAL NO 1 
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THANK YOU, 

Celey Keene 
Lab Director 
Cardinal Laboratories 
101 East Marland 
Hobbs, NM 88240 
T: (575)393-2326 
F: (575)393-2476 
e-mail: celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com 

The information contained in this message is confidential and is only intended for the use of the individual/firm 
named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee/agent responsible to 
deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately 
by e-mail or telephone in order to return the message. 
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